
Dear Planning and Sustainability Commission, 
 
It is neither the ethic of Portlanders and Oregonians to encourage CO2 emissions. Nor is it 
consistent with the Climate Action Plan of Portland.   Thus, the Pembina's terminal is a bad 
idea.   
 
  Portland should say NO, like other Pacific Northwest cities, to being part of the fossil fuel 
export industry.  Our future, your children's future and the future of children everywhere depends 
are our showing some wisdom. 
 
Please, just say no. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Susan Bexton 
9021 SW 55th Ave. 
Portland, OR 97219 
503-245-2286 
Susan Bexton <smbexton@hevanet.com> 


